

A MEMBER OF SWALE ACADEMIES TRUST

Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Olivier Head of School: Mrs T Oakley

Tel: 01622 752161

Email: office@sbps.kent.sch.uk

Website: www.southboroughprimary.org.uk

Twitter: @sbpsmaidstone

Stagshaw Close Postley Road Maidstone Kent ME15 6TL

20th July 2017

Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of another successful year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support that you give to both South Borough and to your children. I am continually astounded by your children and the Support, Bravery, Perseverance, and Sincerity that the children show each and every day. The progress that the children have made this year both academically and emotionally has been truly outstanding and this is due to both the hard work and dedication of the staff here at South Borough and your unfailing support for your children.

I am looking forward to the next academic year and watching your children grow further in their development.

Have a happy and safe summer and we will see you all back on the 4th September.

Kind regards

Mrs Oakley Head of School

